



**Featherstone Academy** 

The Avenue Featherstone Staffordshire WV10 7AS

Headteacher: Adam Gatrad

Tel: 01902 734167

Email <u>information@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk</u> headteacher@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk

Friday 26th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

As from Monday 29<sup>th</sup> November, we will be going cashless for morning snack. This only applies to Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 children who buy snack during morning break from the kitchen.

Payments will need to be made through MCAS on a weekly basis. Kitchen staff will record what items your child is having on a daily basis. Food items will be 30p and drinks will be 40p and to avoid children purchasing in excess, we are planning to limit it to one food item and one drink per day (maximum of £3.50 per week).

Purchases show on your MCAS account and we suggest paying balances on a weekly basis. Balances will be shown daily to enable you to monitor what your child is having. Please have a discussion with your child and explain the new process to them to avoid confusion, as will teachers in each class.

If you find your child is purchasing without your consent, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. Thank you for your co-operation and understanding in his matter.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Adam Gatrad Headteacher







